
California voters to decide on GMO labeling

The California Secretary of State’s office has announced that the Right to Know initiative to label
genetically engineered foods will be on the state’s November ballot. The historic initiative would be the
first law in the United States requiring labeling of a wide range of genetically engineered foods.

View the original article here: California voters to decide on GMO labeling


